
 
Scholarships for graduating seniors of AVUTA members  who are going to attend college / trade 
school  can be found on the AVUTA website and are open from March 1st - 31st.  All forms 
must be submitted electronically by the deadline.  The amount of the scholarship will depend on 
how many applicants there are.  Scholarship certificates will be handed out at Senior Awards 
Night.  An email will be sent out to applicants in August reminding the to provide proof of 
enrollment and upon receipt of that, a check will be mailed. 
 
We wish you the best in your future endeavors! 
 
Avuta Grant Committee 
 


